
Date: 22nd June 2018     16:30 ACST – Darwin, Australia 
 
 

 
  Airnorth Flight Program Announcement 

 
For operational reasons, Airnorth are having to make some changes to our flying program.  
 
The amendments will take effect on Sunday 24th June, 2018 which may result in some 
customers experiencing changes to their flight departure times.  
 
We are endeavoring to contact impacted customers in advance to help them with their travel 
plans. 
 
We remind customers it is important that booking information contains correct and up to 
date contact details. 
 
Departing flights with updated schedule times: 
 
Sunday 24 JUNE, 2018 
TL140  Toowoomba to Cairns  09:00 – 11:15 
TL136  Toowoomba to Melbourne 14:20 – 16:45 
TL183  Toowoomba to Townsville  20:00 – 21:55 
 
Arrival flights with updated schedule times: 
 
Sunday 24 JUNE, 2018 
TL141  Cairns to Toowoomba  11:45 – 13:50 
TL137  Melbourne to Toowoomba 17:20 – 19:30 
TL182  Townsville to Toowoomba  22:25 – 00:10 
 
Airnorth apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
www.airnorth.com.au  


